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May 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
RE: Breakfast Club 
 
I am writing to inform you that we hope to be able to offer Breakfast Club soon.  As part of the planning process 
and to ensure that we are adhering to COVID guidelines, we need to ascertain how many pupils may be 
interested in attending.   
 
In order to protect bubbles and ensure social distancing, we will only be able to offer to a maximum of two year 
groups per day.  Once we know which year groups are more popular and require the provision, we can put 
together a timetable.   
 
Therefore, we would like to ask that if you are interested, that you complete the MS Form here – 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WnSRoNi3ek2yphNZBT1FEN4rD0mpZ2BCtWE6gy
RZ20ZUOE00SU5XS0NCVEFLT0FHUjc0SDJCUDNHQi4u  
 
So that we can plan the provision, this form will close on Sunday 16 May 2021 at 6.00 pm.  
 
The Breakfast club is funded through the Pupil Premium fund, so it is free of charge for qualifying members 
and will commence from 7.30am until 8.30am. It will take place in the Bungalow which is accessible from 
Church Road North next to the Convenience Store.  
 
Pupils will plan and prepare their own breakfasts each morning which will be helpful for developing their 
personal skills together with achieving and focusing on everyday life skills.   
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support. We will be in touch with all those that have expressed an interest by 
the end of the week with a view to starting the provision from Monday 24 May 2021.   
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions, I can be contacted by email on loldfield@skegnessacademy.org   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L Oldfield 
Senior Assistant Principal  
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